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Metropolitan Edison Coccany
Atta: iir. R. C. Arnolo

Senior ' lice President
100 Interpace Parkway
Pr.rsippany, liew Jersey 07054

Gentlenen:

By letter datea April II,1960, your Cerpany transmitted Technical Specification
Change Request No. 91 to the Office of '!uclear Reactor Regulaticn (ONRR) for
review. The request reh::s to tha T:2-1 (Licen: N . DPR-50) rc:: tor va :al
surveillance program and wa: acc::.7. anied by a Ch;; II scr.d:: ant ice Of '1.200.

Based on information provided by tne ONRR staff as a result of a prelimir.ary
review of your request, it has been detcrmincd that the presosed actica involvc-
consideration of a safety issue requiring a Class III fee of $4,000. Therefore,
it is requested that $2,800 be remitted to this office promptly. If the final
review of your request by the ONRR staff reveals that this fee is incorrect, an
adjustment will be made.

Sincerely,

Oric1 E Siind We'
Reba W. Diggs.

Reba M. Diggs
Facilities Program Coordinator
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration
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